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Acceptable Use of the Internet 

Dear KS2 Parents and Carers, 

As your child progresses through Wraysbury Primary School, they will get more and more 

opportunities to develop their skills and understanding of computer systems and the internet. 

As they get older, they will also use these now vital tools more independently. This is why we 

feel we need to teach them about how to use these systems and resources safely and 

responsibly. 

When your child started at the school, one of the documents that you signed would have been 

our: Acceptable Use of the Internet for Parents/Carers Agreement. In line with our ever 

changing world, we have developed our Acceptable use of the Internet for Children Agreements. 

We now have 2 documents; one for KS1 pupils and one for KS2 pupils. 

On the reverse of this letter is a copy of the KS2 agreement for your information. This document 

has been spoken through in school with your child so that they know what it means, and your 

child has signed it. As you will see at the bottom, this will then be kept in school, in your child’s 

file until they leave the school. 

We thought it would be useful for you to have a copy of this so that you are able to see how we 

talk about these sorts of things in school, and the same approaches can be taken at home. 

I hope that you find this information useful and if you have any questions concerning online 

safety or use of the internet, please do not hesitate to contact me, Mrs McGregor our 

Computing Lead or one of our other Safeguarding Leads through the office. 

Many thanks 

 

Mr Myles Gresswell 

Deputy Headteacher 

mailto:office@wraysburyschool.co.uk

